NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

The receiving of SEALED BIDS for Fort Barrette Road Operational
Improvements, Roosevelt Avenue to Farrington Highway, District of Ewa, Island of
Qahu, Project No. 901A-01-19, advertised beginning February 7, 2020 in HANDS is
revised to be advertised in HlePRO. The HANDS advertisement is hereby cancelled
and replaced by advertisement in HlePRO. Bidders are to register and submit bids
through HlePro only. See the following HIePRO link for important information on
registering: https://hiepro.ehawaii.gov/iwelcome.html
Deadline to submit bids is 2:00 P.M. HST, Wednesday, April 29, 2020.
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